From: Bevins, Hannah []
Sent: 05 January 2018 14:21

To: LDFconsult

Subject: Response on Behalf of National Grid

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find the attached response on behalf of National Grid.

Kind regards

Amec Foster Wheeler on behalf of National Grid

Planning & Design| E&I UK

Amec Foster Wheeler Gables House, Kenilworth Road, Leamington Spa, CV32 6JX Tel +44 (0)1926 439000

n.grid@amec.com

This message is the property of John Wood Group PLC and/or its subsidiaries and/or affiliates and is intended only for the named recipient(s). Its contents (including any attachments) may be confidential, legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure by law. Unauthorised use, copying, distribution or disclosure of any of it may be unlawful and is strictly prohibited. We assume no responsibility to persons other than the intended named recipient(s) and do not accept liability for any errors or omissions which are a result of email transmission. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by reply email to the sender and confirm that the original message and any attachments and copies have been destroyed and deleted from your system.

If you do not wish to receive future unsolicited commercial electronic messages from us, please forward this email to: unsubscribe@woodplc.com and include "Unsubscribe" in the subject line. If applicable, you will continue to receive invoices, project communications and similar factual, noncommercial electronic communications.

Please click http://www.woodplc.com/email-disclaimer for notices and company information in relation to emails originating in the UK, Italy or France.